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Summary of the Board of Governors Meeting held on 2" July 2020
The Levens Board of Governors met via TEAMS on Thursday 2" July 2020.

Governors meetings have been conducted virtually since 215t March due to the COVID-19
pandemic and the rules on social distancing.

The Governor Terms of Office were considered and Suzan Bishop was co-opted for a
further 4 years.

Following submission of the approved 3year budget, there had been no response from
the Local Authority, indicating an acceptance of the document.

Mrs Farraday gave a comprehensive COVID-19 Report. A total of 44 children are
attending school across the year groups of Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, along
with the Key Worker group. Home learning still continues to be undertaken by many
children. Several policies have been updated inline with Government guidelines and
shared with staff and parents. Teachers have maintained contact with families
throughout closure.

Governors were very happy to hear that all pupils will be given the opportunity to attend
school, on certain days, before the end of term.

Mrs Farraday outlined the proposed staffing and class structure for the coming year,
during which time every effort would be made to follow the Government’s new guidance

regarding re-opening school in September to all our children safely.

Eileen Mason
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